Sherwood Primary School BASE NEWSLETTER Sep 2017

Before and After School Enrichment



Dear Parents,

Welcome to our first newsletter of the new term. We would like to welcome the new children who have joined BASE and introduce our team:

Mrs Roberts and Mrs Swain are the BASE managers together with Mrs Pike, Mrs Cooksley, Miss Smith and Mr Pierce our play workers. Mrs Lee is our administrator and can deal with all payment enquiries The Early Years children have settled in well and making new friends. Our topic this half term for EYFS is nursery rhymes. If any children have any books that are relevant to our topic please bring them into BASE for us all to share.



Amelia, Max, Anya and Ayush have already found their own Buddies.



In BASE the children have the opportunity to learn through play in a stimulating environment. We provide a happy, safe, warm and exciting setting where the children learn and develop freely. The Early Years children are allocated a keyworker whose role is to guide and support your child/ren whilst they embark on their learning journey through play. The children in BASE also enjoy being Buddies for the Early Years children.

For your convenience we have a supply of leave of absence, appointment request and uniform order forms located in the porch area of BASE.

If you have any questions or concerns please pop in to speak to us or alternatively telephone BASE on 07526675239.

Many thanks for your continued support, the BASE team.

OUR NEW WEBSITE

Our newsletters will now be available on our new school website.



BASE	
	Welcome to BASE our Before and Affer School Enrichment Club.
Our Staff	
Session Tim	ies
Prices	
Policies	

Reminders * If you need extra sessions can you please contact Mrs Swain and Mrs Roberts

* If your child/ren are not attending BASE please can you inform Mrs Swain or Mrs Roberts